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John Sanders opened with prayer.

The original meeting scheduled for May 4, 2022 was cancelled and rescheduled due to inclement weather.

Comments about The Germantown Blue Grass Festival:

Steve Harper – sound man came early, provided sound system and set -up as well as running sound for all musicians. He even played the last set with James Sandidge and Friends.

All bands/musicians performed as scheduled.

Suggestions – We need a canopy for the people taking tickets at the gate.
                      Poster designed for next year’s event. Pam Lowe to design.
	          Parking – Get ROTC or Boy Scouts to oversee parking.
	          Start planning earlier for next year.

Attendance was close to 300 – which included volunteers.

Catharine Poole reported that only a limited number of visitors came to The 
Germantown Colony Museum from the Festival.

Trish Hayes agreed to draft a letter to be mailed to all sponsors and musicians.

Special thanks to John and Janet Sanders for all of their hard work.

Pam Lowe made a motion to close.
Otto Krouse made a second motion to end the meeting.


